the RUOM windsor

Friday, 22 November 2024

Berkshire College of Agriculture Year 11 Trip

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to let you know about an upcoming trip to BCA (Berkshire College of Agriculture) on
Tuesday 10th December 2024. This will be a fantastic opportunity for your young person to get a
real insight into potential courses.

We have two drop off options available on the day. Pupils can either meet us at BCA (Hall Place,
Burchetts green, Maidenhead, SL6 6QR) at 9:30am or alternatively come to The Green Room
Windsor (4a Albert Street, Windsor SL4 5BU) at 9am.

Pupils either have the option to bring a packed lunch, or we can make a packed lunch for them.

We will return to school in time for the usual end of day pickup.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at claire@thegreenroomschool.com
or call the office at 01753 866711.

Kind regards,

Claire Anderson
Change Leader
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